On May 15th Board Member Sandra Richmond submitted the following question regarding Board Item RE-3 - Roosevelt Full Service:

Question:          You couldn't get them down by 3,000 dollars?

Response:         No.  The owners will still own the contiguous apartment building to the north of the vacant lot that we are purchasing.  On the vacant lot there is an existing water meter that serves their apartment building.  The owners negotiated for the $3,000 to cover their cost of relocating the water meter.  
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